
July 5,2007 

Executive Director 
Public Service Commission of Kentucky 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

Reference: Case ## 2007-00208 

ear Executive Director, 

We received your letter of public notice in regards to the proposed construction of a 
cellular telecommunications tower and its associated equipment shelter near ow property 
on C m  Creek Watershed near Vicco in Knott County, Kentucky. After studying the map 
you provided, we understand that the exact proposed location is not on our property but is 
in close proximity to our property, roughly to our North-Northeast. Regardless of that 
particular fact, we feel that this is indeed a needed facility for this area which has 
routinely bad to non-existent cell phone coverage. Essentially, we support and encourage 
the construction of this facility. 

Major James L. Breasette IJSMC (Ret.) 
Sue B. Breasette 
904 Weeping Willow Dr 
Chesapeake, Va. 23322-3465 
75’7-546-93 14 


